
November 2, 2022 

Roshanak Amirazizi P.E. 

Civil Engineer 

OC Development Services / Building and Safety 

 

RE: BNR21-0604 Dana Point Harbor, 30 ft Gangway Deferred Submittal 

Dear Roshanak, 

Please find attached drawings and calculations for the 30 ft gangway for use on the Dana Point Harbor 

Revitalization Project (permit number BNR21-0604). Note that this 30 ft gangway will be used in (36) locations on 

this project. This is the non-ADA gangway. A separate submittal will be provided covering the 80 ft ADA gangway. 

The gangway was designed by Grantham Engineering and will be fabricated by Topper Industries. I, as the engineer 

of record for the project, have reviewed Grantham Engineering’s drawings for overall conformance with the rest of 

the project components, including the attachment to the existing seawall. 

Sincerely 

 

 

Craig Funston, S.E. 

VP of Engineering 

Bellingham Marine 

 

1323 Lincoln St. 
Bellingham, WA 98229 
T 360.715.0121 

Roshanak.amirazizi@ocpw.ocgov.com
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